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At the start of the term parents were 
invited into school to find out about how 
parents can be involved more in school.  

Once a week a group of parents and 
teachers meet and discuss issues, share 
ideas and help prepare learning resources 
for children to use in the classroom and at 
home.  

The Parent Partnership Group have made 
wonderful story sacks for the pupils to 
enjoy and use in school.  We have also 
made useful home learning resources 
which parents can take home to help with  
learning.

This term,  we have updated the 
home-school agreement which details 
expectations between all parties. 
This has been circulated to those who 
haven’t previously signed an agreement. 

Welcome
to St Joseph’s Catholic Primary 
School Parent Partnership Group
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Reading books are changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 
Children are to read every evening; once to apply their phonics/tricky words and 
then the following evening for comprehension.

Spelling Tests are on Fridays.  Children will write spellings they got wrong into 
their reading record (in purple ink).

Home learning will be given out on a Friday and must be returned by the 
following Thursday. Any home learning given in after this time will not be 
marked.  Home learning is available on the website.

Useful resources:  
Purple Mash - https://www.purplemash.com/stjoseph-wr4
Education City - https://www.educationcity.com

Homework Year 2

Reading books are changed on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 
Children are to read every evening; once to apply their phonics/tricky words 
and then the following evening for comprehension.

Home Learning is due in every Wednesday.

Spelling Tests are on Fridays - yellow spelling books needed in school.

Useful resources:  
Purple Mash - https://www.purplemash.com/stjoseph-wr4

Homework Year 1

Home learning tasks are set each half term in line with our topic.  They will 
cover a range of skills through different areas of the curriculum such as ICT, 
reading, writing, mathematics, PE and creative arts.  There will be the equivalent 
of one task each week set which should be recorded using Tapestry or 
evidenced in their Home Learning Books.  

Read with your child at least 4 times a week, 10 minutes daily.  We send story 
books home to start with to offer you a shared reading experience.  Later we 
send books which the children themselves are expected to try and read to you 
plus one library book.  Children are expected to read their coloured sticker book 
to you, the first stage is pink and children will progress through colour bands at 
a rate which suits their individual need.

Home learning packs – for children to practice writing their name, forming 
numbers and shapes.  Phonic sounds and words will be sent home to practice 
the sounds on a weekly basis.

Homework Reception

Homework
Progression

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School
‘Following Jesus in all we do’

Parents don’t have to attend every week, 
just as and when they can make it.

During the first meeting, one of the areas 
that parents wanted help and advice with, 
was homework.  Our Parent Partnership 
Group have been busy this term making a 
homework progression guide which will 
soon be shared on the website to reinforce 
what the school expectations are.

If you are interested to help,  please come 
along to one of our sessions:
 
Afternoon sessions 

Wednesdays 
2pm -3pm
Come to the front office 
where we will welcome 
you with tea and cakes!

NEW December morning taster sessions now available!
Tuesday 3rd Dec at 9am   |  Wednesday 11th Dec at 9am  |  Monday 16th Dec at 9am


